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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 12:10 PM
To: 'Norriscrew2@aol.com'
Subject: RE: Re-letter of 10/14/09 State Water Resources Control Board-Roland Malone

The letter of October 14, 2009 does not require specific action on your part.  It was prepared in response to the two 
sites being considered as a commingled plume for purposes of the UST Cleanup Fund.  f you have questions regarding 
the commingled plume status for the case, I suggest that you discuss it with Shell, who is the primary responsible party 
for 4255 MacArthur Boulevard. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 
 

From: Norriscrew2@aol.com [mailto:Norriscrew2@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2009 9:32 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Re-letter of 10/14/09 State Water Resources Control Board-Roland Malone 
 
Re- 
Letter 10/14/09 State Water Resources Control Board-Roland Malone 
Subject: Fule Leak Case No. R00000409  
and R00000486 -4255 MacArthur Blvd.Oakland Ca. 94619 Commingled Plume 
  
Dear Mr. Wickham, 
I am contacting you on behalf of the owner of the property located at 4255 MacArthur Blvd. Oakland, Ca., Mr. Roland 
Malone. 
We are in receipt of your letter dated October 14, 2009. 
We are not clear on what the letter means to Mr. Malone, the owner of 4255 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland, Ca. 
Please tell us if there is something in this letter that indicates that we are to take some type of action, or have 
responsibility for doing something. 
We need to understand, in layman terms, what this letter is stating and how it impacts the owner and ownership of the Mr. 
Malone's property. 
Your assistance is appreciated. 
Thank You, 
  
Judi Marquardt  
Marquardt Property Management 
4164 MacArthur Blvd.  



2

Oakland, Ca. 94619 
Specializing in Property Management since 1980 
Real Estate Broker 
DRE# 00782318 


